
 

 

 

AIM HIGH,  

SHINE BRIGHT! 

Carr Junior School 
W / C  2 7 T H  S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 1  

W E E K L Y   N E W S L E T T E R  

Hello! 

What a treat it was to end this week with our first VIP Celebration Assembly in almost 2 years! It was so lovely to have some 
parents back in school and the children loved receiving their certificates in front of their families. Getting back into our as-
semblies has been great this week. It is amazing how different it feels being able to be back together as a whole school 
community and sharing experiences together. We are already busy thinking about ways to get families back into our school 
again and will keep you posted on our plans. We hope you have a lovely weekend.  

Parent Evening Video Calls  

Letters were sent out yesterday about our Parents Evening coming up on 

Tuesday 12th October. Many parents fed back to us last year that they 

liked the video call style of appointments so we have chosen to do the 

first one of the year this way as this is always a shorter appointment. 

Later in the term, we will be holding an 'Open Day' event where parents 

will be invited to look around school more and visit classrooms to see 

their childrens' work.  

Have your say!  

Earlier this week, we sent out our Parent 

View Survey. We would love to get your feed-

back so that we can keep on improving our 

school. Please help us by giving us your views. 

Thank you in advance! 

Mr Gray’s handy hints and tips!  

Each week I will direct you to useful information 

about some of the most common questions 

about being online; understanding games, suita-

ble apps, safe settings, etc. 

 

If school and home can work together, we can 

hopefully allow our children to enjoy the online 

world in an enjoyable yet safe manner. On Thurs-

day 14th of October, at 3.20pm, in the communi-

ty classroom, I will be running a session on all 

things online and keeping our children safe. I will 

point you in the direction of some excellent 

resources and try to answer any questions that 

you may have and if I can’t then I’ll find out the 

answer! In the meantime I’d like to point you in 

the direction of this online safety guide -  

https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/

online-safety-guide-6-10-year-olds/ 

 

 

Health and Safety  

This will be a new section of our newsletter each week. Here 

I will share any issues which we need parents' support to 

keep our school community safe. 

 Please remember to give permission for your children to 

have their Flu Vaccinations in school. This can be done 

online. Also, a reminder to adults to get a flu jab if you 

can.  

Go to https://www.hdft.nhs.uk/fluconsent/  Enter the School Code 

121273 and click “Find School”. Complete the form with your child’s 

information and parent/guardian contact information*. Click the 

green “Submit” button. 

 Please could children's clothes be labelled with their 

names. We are finding that lots of children are losing 

possessions due to clothes not having name labels inside 

them. Thanks. 

3A Thomas D  

3H Grace W  

3P Evelyn R  

4C Molly E   

4G Blake S  

4K George L  

5H Johnny D   

5M Lenny T  

5T  Phoebe T 

6F Alfie H  

6J George G  

6MW  Owen M  

3A Ollie T  

3H Harley J  

3H Vinnie C-M 

3P Amber T  

4C Rufus H  

4K Isla C 

4K  Ellie W  

5H Isaac B  

5H Sophie B  

5M Sam W  

5M  Jacob H  

5M Millie C  

5T Jasmine W 

6F Oliver F 

Bookend Cottage Update 

Hi everyone, We just wanted to update you on all things Bookend 

Cottage. We just wanted to say once again a huge thank you to 

everyone who helped and supported our project so far. Currently 

we have raised around £18,000 but still have a long way to meet 

our target of £60,000. While we are still fundraising, we are begin-

ning to source resources to begin the build and meet with contrac-

tors to discuss the project further. How can you help? Please get in 

touch if you would like to make a donation or know of any grants / 

bids that we can apply for. Alternatively, if you can offer any dis-

count on building supplies or resources we may need then please 

let us know. We will keep you updated on how we get on and our 

progress towards making Bookend Cottage a reality!  

PE Kit day uniform  

Just a reminder that our expectations for 

uniform on PE Days is that children wear 

plain white t-shirts, plain black joggers, 

shorts or leggings, school jumpers or cardi-

gans and plain black trainers.  

Thank you. 

Literacy & Numeracy Shed  

We are looking for donations for our Literacy & Numeracy Shed. Are you 

doing a clear out of old things at home? If anyone has any Top Trumps, 

Uno cards, draughts, chess or role-play dressing up which are still in good 

condition please could they be donated for our sheds? We would really 

appreciate any donations.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 


